
From:                                 Vanessa Clayworth
Sent:                                  5 Sep 2013 11:49:42 +1000
Cc:                                      Sadler, Trevor
Subject:                             Fwd: compliment

Nursing Staff,
 
Please find below a forwarded email from Will Brennan and Sarah Widin (Nursing Director 
Caboolture). I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate staff on the high level of 
care they provide the adolescents and to say thank you for supporting each other over this 
difficult time.
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Vanessa.  
 
   

>>> Sarah Widin 9/4/2013 8:38 am >>>
Hi Will, please pass onto your staff this compliment below from Justine Lang our MH 
coordinator. 
 
 
Also just a bit of positive feedback, on Sunday I had to assist with a

I rang the 
Barrett Adolescent Centre to liaise with them about transferring back to them thinking it 
was going to be a difficult project, however much to my delight and surprise they were 
fantastic and happy to receive back giving me clinical information on what works best for 

and how to manage behaviour right down to the best medication to use and the 
doses they treat with, we discussed that 

and they were happy for to be returned, gold star to them and the staff on that 
night, are you able to send thanks from me to whoever manages the unit?
 
kind regards 
 
Sarah Widin
Nursing Director  
Metro North Mental Health Service
Redcliffe Caboolture
Metro North Hospital and Health Service Queensland Health
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